
From:	Brenda	Torney	
Sent:	Monday,	February	12,	2018	2:17	PM	
To:	Faculty	
Subject:	TLC	News	(12	February	2018) 
	

Dear	Colleagues,	

Are	your	students	looking	sluggish?	And	how	about	you?	

If	so,	take	a	look	at	this	article	“How	Exercise	Could	Help	You	Learn	a	New	Language”	
(and	maybe	more…).	Get	on	a	bike	and	learn!	

https://www.nytimes.com/2017/08/16/well/move/how-exercise-could-help-you-
learn-a-new-language.html	

	

The	First	Mellon	Seminar	of	the	semester	is	TODAY	
Monday,	12	February,	5-6:30	in	C-104		
Teaching	with	the	Shoah	archive:	creative,	compassionate,	pedagogically	rich	ways	
to	look	closely,	deepen	research	and	create	a	community	of	witness	in	the	classroom,	
facilitated	by	Marie	Regan.	

See	the	e-mail	from	Brenda	Torney	sent	earlier	today	for	more	information.	

TLC	lunches:	Wed.	12:15-1:15	(G-102)	–	Bring	your	lunch	

21	February	
Tomer	Libal,	professor	of	Computer	Science,	will	lead	a	discussion	on	AUP	LMS	
(Learning	Management	Systems,	e.g.	Blackboard,	MS	Teams)	and	systems	for	
networking	(e.g.	Slack).	Bring	your	mobile	phones	to	experiment!	

14	March	(NOTE	–	this	lunch	has	been	changed	to	21	March)	

21	March	The	Teaching	You	Do	Outside	of	Class:	Improving	Advising	at	AUP,	
facilitated	by	Linda	Martz	
Interested	in	sharing	your	opinions	on	what	DOESN’T	work	in	advising	here	at	AUP,	
and	in	coming	up	with	ways	to	fix	the	process?	This	TLC	lunch	will	be	dedicated	to	
brainstorming	improvements	for	how	to	improve	this	very	special	part	of	teaching,	
the	teaching	we	do	outside	of	class.	

28	March	Diversity	in	the	Classroom,	facilitated	by	Michelle	Kuo	

11	April	Topic	TBA	

25	April	Topic	TBA	

Second	Mellon	Seminar	of	the	semester:	

Date	TBD	

Active/experiential	learning	projects,	facilitated	by	Russell	Williams	and	Hannah	
Westley	

Have	a	great	week!	

Your	TLC	

	



AUP’s	Teaching	and	Learning	Center,	tlc@aup.edu	

	

Rebekah	Rast,	Director,	rrast@aup.edu	

Elena	Berg,	Faculty	Fellow,	eberg@aup.edu	

Russell	Williams,	Faculty	Fellow,	rwilliams@aup.edu	

Brenda	Torney,	Administrator,	btorney@aup.edu	

	

	


